
Household Economics
One of the principal aims of our Women’s 

Section is the elimination of unnecessary 
drudgery in farm homes, by encouraging the use 
of labor-saving equipment, the substitution of 
gasoline for hand-power wherever possible, the 
establishment of co-operative creameries, 
laundries, etc. Our committee on Home Eco­
nomics hopes to co-operate with the Trading 
Department in demonstrating labor-saving de­
vices at Exhibitions and Conventions.

Marketing By-Products
As prices will likely drop much more quickly 

on the commodities the farm woman sells, than 
on those she buys, it will be necessary to find 
the best markets available for butter, eggs, etc. 
This matter is being investigated by a special 
committee, and information will be furnished 
the clubs as the matter develops.

Community Work
It is the aim of the Women’s Section to lend 

aid and support to any scheme which tends to 
promote and encourage true community feeling. 
Community work includes establishing and 
maintaining Rest Rooms, obtaining Travelling 
and Permanent Community Libraries, providing 
suitable meeting places for the social and edu­
cational benefit of the community, etc. Our 
members are particularly urged to get behind 
the School Fair movement, and to foster and 
encourage community spirit among the young 
people.

CONSTITUTION
Section 14—Women’s Section

1. Women shall have the same standing in 
the Association as men.

2. It shall be competent for any five or more 
women who are members of a Local to form 
themselves into a Women's Section of the Local 
for the purpose of discussing ways and means 
for dealing with women’s questions and work.
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